
FROM THE PASTORS HEART... 
 

ñGrace and peace to you from God our Father and the Lord Jesus 
Christ. I thank my God every time I remember you. In all my  
prayers for all of you, I always pray with joy because of your    
partnership in the gospel from the first day until now, being confi-
dent of this, that he who began a good work in you will carry it on 
to completion until the day of Christ Jesus.ò (Philippians 1:2-6) 
 

I love beginning letters in the manner that the Apostle Paul          
addressed his churches. Naturally I turn to my favorite letter,     
Philippians and lo and behold the opening is the very passage I 
used for our first Sunday together! Now as on that day, I do give 
thanks to God every time I think of you and I also thank God that 
the Bishop and Cabinet saw fit to bring us together. 
 

I thank you for the welcoming, friendly spirit with which so many 
of you have welcomed the steady stream of Vernôs and my friends 
and family who have joined us in worship. In fact, Vernôs cousin 
Christine said this was the first and only church she has ever visited 
where people took the time not only to greet and welcome her, but 
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Circuit Writer 
Feeding the Spirit, Mind and Body 

Church Events 
 

¶ 8/5 Back to School Blessing 
 

¶ 8/6 Church Council Meeting - 
6:30 pm (Parlor) 

 

¶ 8/14  West End Alliance - 6:30 pm 
(Social Hall) 

 

¶ 8/16  Choir Practice Resumes - 
6:30 pm (Sanctuary) 

 

¶ 8/20  September Newsletter 
Deadline - 12 pm 

 

¶ 8/25 - Social Hall in Use 
 

¶ Food  Pantry (every Wednesday) 
at 9:00 am 

 

¶ Choir Practice (every Thursday) 
at 6:30 pm in Sanctuary 

showed a keen  interest in her month long road trip. In addition, what most of you probably are not aware, 
is that with the exception of Ms. Hattie who visited on July 22nd, none of our visitors regularly attend 
church. Your welcome and loving witness has touched their hearts and mine as well. 
 

There is only one thing I struggle withé finishing out my Chaplain program at UVA. I am fulfilling my 
curriculum requirements with all day classes on Wednesdays and half a day on Fridays. This has directly 
impacted my availability for visitation.  
 

The good news is that the end is clearly in sight. I should be finished with all course work on August 
15th. Thank you for your grace and patience during this time. After that date, I will be able to schedule 
home visits with our elderly as well as any of you who would like a visit.     
 

Please feel free to contact me with your questions, your ministry inspirations, and your needs. I pray that God 
continues to knit us together over the days, weeks, months and years ahead. You are loved, Pastor Tizzy 



Bible 
Reading 
Plan 

Join us in reading  
the Bible in the 
chronological order 
in which its stories 
and events occurred. 

Always let him lead you,  

    and he will clear the road  

    for you to follow.  
 

proverbs 3:6 (CEV)  

Wed, 8/1 Isaiah 64-66 
Thu, 8/2 2 Kings 20-21 
Fri, 8/3 2 Chronicles 32-33 
Sat, 8/4 Nahum 1-3 
Sun, 8/5 2 Kings 22-23, 2 Chronicles 34-35 
Mon, 8/6 Zephaniah 1-3 
Tue, 8/7 Jeremiah 1-3 
Wed, 8/8 Jeremiah 4-6 
Thu, 8/9 Jeremiah 7-9 
Fri, 8/10 Jeremiah 10-13 
Sat, 8/11 Jeremiah 14-17 
Sun, 8/12 Jeremiah 18-22 
Mon, 8/13 Jeremiah 23-25 
Tue, 8/14 Jeremiah 26-29. 
Wed, 8/15 Jeremiah 30-31 
Thu, 8/16 Jeremiah 32-34 
Fri, 8/17 Jeremiah 35-37 
Sat, 8/18 Jeremiah 38-40, Psalm 74 & 79 
Sun, 8/19 2 Kings 24-25, 2 Chronicles 36 
Mon, 8/20 Habakkuk 1-3 
Tue, 8/21 Jeremiah 41-45 
Wed, 8/22 Jeremiah 46-48 
Thu, 8/23 Jeremiah 49-50 
Fri, 8/24 Jeremiah 51-52 
Sat, 8/25 Lamentations 1:1-3:36 
Sun, 8/26 Lamentations 3:37-5:22 
Mon, 8/27 Ezekiel 1-4 
Tue, 8/28 Ezekiel 5-8 
Wed, 8/29 Ezekiel 9-12 
Thu, 8/30 Ezekiel 13-15 
Fri, 8/31 Ezekiel 16-17 

BACK TO SCHOOL 
A six year-old boy came home dejected from his 
first day at school and announced, ñI am not   going 
to school tomorrow.ò ñWhy not?ò his mother       
inquired. The boy answered, ñI canôt read, I canôt 
write, and they wonôt let me talk - so whatôs the 
use?ò Heading back to school can be a struggle, on 
Sunday, August 5th, Pastor Tizzy will have a ñBack 
to School Blessingò for students and  teachers. 

Who has apple trees or who can get their hands on 
some apples? Wild trees work the best, but beggars 
canôt be choosers! I have a 100+ year old, hand  
operated cider press that I would be willing to 
bring to the church or a central location and 
squeeze some cider! Maybe we could incorporate 
with a church function, especially with the kids! 
They most always get a kick out of it and like to 
help! Keep your eyes and ears open for apple trees 
and start saving your clean plastic jugs for cider.   
In Christôs love and mine, Vern Walker 

APPLES FOR CIDER 

Whatôs next? I am glad you asked. Look for an   
interest sheet in a future bulletin for a variety of  
Bible Study Classes. The interest sheet will have a 
variety of Studies to offer which will be anywhere 
from 6-8 weeks in length. Take time to prayerfully 
read the descriptions and consider which Bible 
study interests you. We will stick to the Wednesday 
night schedule. During Advent and Lent, I will   
offer special Bible Seasonal Studies. I also have 
been asked to participate in the Staunton Advent/
Lenten series with our sister churches and plan on 
making this part of my own Advent/Lenten        
discipline. 
   

World Communion Sunday, All Saintôs Day, 
Thanksgiving service and Advent are exciting and 
favorite times of worship for me. I look forward to 
sharing with you some ministry traditions and am 
excited to embrace the Marquis Liturgical           
traditions during these times.   
 

Over the Christmas/New Year season, Vern and I 
plan to welcome all of you to an open house in our 
home in Waynesboro. We have done this in every 
parsonage we have enjoyed and look forward to 
sharing our own home with you. (Plus I will finally 
get those boxes unpacked, curtains/valances hung, 
and pictures on the wall!) 

WHATôS NEXT?? 



I call on you,  
my God, 
for you will  
answer me;  
turn your ear 
to me and hear  
my prayer.  

 

Psalm 17:6 

Sandy Allen 
Scott Baugher 
Louise Bennett 
Dave Botkin 
Kelly Botkin 
Matt Brown 
Alex Caldwell 
Melinda Campbell 
Phil Carletti 
Charles Chenault 
John Clatterbaugh 
Carmen Collins 
Rodney Davis 

Prayer Requests 

Jonathan Gillette 
Rhonda Harley 
Jerry Harman 
Mark Harman 
Wendy Harman 
Lynn Hunter 
Peggy Knowles 
Marcella Landram 
Carrie Lotts 
Teresa McFarling 
Dana Moore 
Fern Moran 
Elizabeth Poe 

John Rexrode 
Billy Rischol 
George Sanderson 
Ina Mae Sheets 
Katherine Sheets 
Evelyn Smith 
Haley Wisman 
Tommy Wood 
Family of Wayne Swisher 
alsoé 
 

Those in the Armed Services 
The United Methodist Church 
Our Local UM Churches 
Our Community 
Our Nation 

God does  
nothing except  
in response to  
believing prayer. 

 

~ John Wesley 

Birthdays/Anniversaries 
1 Linda Hulvey 

2 Rebecca Dempsey 

 Tim Morris 

 Glen Smith 

4 Sarah Barton White 

9 Karla Snyder Colvin 

10 Frank James 

 Toni Landram 

13 Dicky Fauver 

16 Charles Ergenbright 

18 Megan Luckey 

19 Joyce Ryder 

20 Mike Doyle 

23 Sue Vance 

24 Charlie Johnson 

25 John Hodges 

26 Barry Campbell 

28 Shirley Peterson 

29 Kathy Bush 

30 Gary Swats 

 ̈Congratulations to following couples who 
are celebrating anniversaries this month: 
 

August 17th - Phil & Lois Carletti - 55 years 
August 30th - Ron & Janet Hatcher - 48 years 

In Memoriam 
�&�K�U�L�V�W�R�S�K�H�U���+�����*�L�H�Q�J�H�U 

October 18, 1955 - July 6, 2018 

Joined Marquis Memorial UMC 
on June 29, 1997 

On July 22nd, flowers were given in loving 
memory of John Sayers, on his birthday, July 
22nd by his daughter, Andrea. 

Flowers 

Mailing Address: 2212 Lyndhurst Rd, 
Waynesboro, VA 22980 
 

Pastor Tizzyôs Phone: 804-724-0457 
 

Vernôs Phone: 804-724-0637 
 

Pastor Tizzyôs Email: tizzywalker@vaumc.org 
 

Summer Office Hours: 9:00 am - 12:00 pm 
(Mon, Tue & Thu)  

Contact Info for  
Pastor Tizzy & Vern 

A brass plate has been added to the memorial 
plaque on the wall in the Arcade in recogni-
tion of a donation made to the church in 
memory of Elizabeth B. Stover by her family.  

Memorial Plaque 


